
Subj: 5/16/12 meeting minutes
 
Attending: Wendy M, Ted B, Tom C, Maggie P, Bill D

Rachel O'Brien, Geri Reinardy, Charles Nusbaum, Lisa Bingham

1. Previous minutes (March, April) still need approval 
2. Membership- Tom received 6 new members bringing total to approx 160 
3. Newsletter- summer newsletter is out this week, ads are down. Maggie suggested creating a list of CP 

businesses.
4. Treasurer- bank balance at approx $14,000. 
5. NAC - no news, next meeting in June
6. INC - Maggie suggested CPN make a contribution to the dictionary drive for DPS schoolchildren.  $250 

voted and approved. 
7. Ice Cream Social - Maggie will send out an e-blast call for volunteers, work to be divided then. Permit fee 

to be waived for RNO, 501C3.
8. Crime Report - Rachel reported new commander, Joe Montoya is targeting 'quality of life' issues. There 

is a new narcotics division in our district focusing on drugs and prostitution.  Drug activity is up on the 
1100 block of Garfield. 

9. No new business 
10.No Teller report, new principal announcement coming soon. 
11. CBHD (9th & Colorado) - property has not closed yet, will happen in fall 2012, demolition begins by end 

of 2012 and will start at SE corner of property. It was announced that Trader Joe's will build on the 8th & 
Colorado property formerly approved for a hotel site.

Submitted B. Demaio


